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NEW WEBSITE LAUNCHED TO SUPPORT 
ORMOND BEACH AIRPORT DEVELOPMENT 

 
DEVELOPER ARNIE B. GREEN ASSOCIATES, INC. PLANS 

$70 MILLION IN PRIVATE INVESTMENT 
 

1,800 FULL AND PART-TIME JOBS OVER 20-YEARS 
 

SEEKS NEGOTIATIONS WITH CITY OF ORMOND BEACH 
 

January 23, 2013.  Ormond Beach, FL 

 

In order to keep Ormond Beach area residents informed about important local economic issues, Arnie B. 

Green Associates, Inc., the local airport development company, today launched a new website, 

www.OrmondBeachAirportProject.com. 

 

“We have a plan to bring $70 million in private investment and 1,800 new jobs to the Ormond Beach 

area,” said developer Arnie B. Green.  “We’ve presented a thorough, comprehensive, long-term plan for 

region-wide economic development and business growth, at zero cost or risk to the public.  We’ve 

welcomed discussion and negotiation, and tried to get the facts out in local news media.  But the City of 

Ormond Beach refuses to negotiate or even meet with us, and even tried to have the Federal Aviation 

Administration accelerate its process to prevent us from getting the facts to the public.  Our new website 

will help members of our community understand the facts:  what is at stake, the details of our plan, and 

our financial capabilities, expertise and qualifications.” 

 

The website is the latest in a series of steps to inform the public about this important economic 

development project.  It is designed to provide information quickly and includes a navigation menu with 8 

main areas for the public to read details about our proposal to develop state of the art aeronautical and 

public use facilities at the Airport. 

 

http://www.ormondbeachairportproject.com/


“The launch of this website is just the beginning,” said Green.  “We will continue to update the site with 

important information, together with the latest news releases and summaries.  The public needs to be fully 

informed and up-to-date about the project and our ongoing effort to move it forward with the City Staff of 

Ormond Beach.” 

 

Green continued, “Please take a moment to explore the website at www.OrmondBeachAirportProject.com 

and see for yourself all of the details of the proposal and our continuing efforts to bring this important 

economic development project, much needed jobs and tax revenues to the City of Ormond Beach and its 

citizen’s.” 
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